

OFFICE OF THE CITY ASSESSOR CITY HALL 400 LA CROSSE STREET LA CROSSE WI 54601-3396 608-789-7525

July 29, 2013

Honorable Mayor Kabat Members of the Common Council City of La Crosse

RE: Annual Adjustments to Assessment Roll

Dear Mayor Kabat and Council Members,

It has come to my attention that certain personal property accounts are in need of correction for previous tax years. In accordance with Chapter 74.33 State Stats., I am requesting your consideration for the adjustments detailed on the attached addendum. The summary of assessment adjustments are as follows:

CH. 74.33 Corrections

Property Class
PP Assessment Adjustments
- 332,200

TOTALS (Ch 74.33) - 332,200

I attest that all attached adjustments are correct and appropriate according to the best information available. I request that the Director of Finance calculate the property taxes relative to these assessment adjustments and to make any necessary adjustments to the tax rolls for these purposes.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mark Schlafer City Assessor

Cc: Wayne Delagrave

Mark Padesky

Brenda Buddenhagen

Att.